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2024 contributors to United Arts &
The Collaborative Campaign for the
arts between July 1, 2023 – June 30,
2024.

THANK YOU
DONORS!

United Arts is deeply grateful to its donors and community partners for their investment in and 
support of Central Florida's creative community and the enormous impact it has on our lives every day.


